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Oregon needs to return to in person voting with ID.  When you combine motor voter 

registration and universal mail in ballots, you have a very insecure system.  We’ve 

already seen that 1300 people were registered to vote that were not eligible due to 

human error.  I have no faith in our election integrity.  We need to return to a 

verifiable system.  No mail in ballots unless they are requested due to circumstances.   
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